
Royal British Legion Haughley Branch  

 

The Haughley Branch has a steady membership but we find it challenging to fill all the 

mandated posts on the committee.  

That said we have had a good year which included the very well attended Remembrance 

service and Poppy Appeal which raised over £3,200.  Thank you to all who contributed to 

this worthy cause.  

This year is the 80th anniversary of D-Day we are planning to mark this pivotal event on the 

6th June. In the church and by lighting the beacon on the village green at sunset.  

 

The Branch meets for a social evening on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 19:45 in the 

football Club Bar all are welcome. 

 

Tim Hart  

Branch Chairman  

 

 

 


